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July 2, 2019 

 

TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM: Deborah Leh, Ed.D. 
 

RE:  Authorization of Cell Phone Amounts 

 

 

According to Policy #5322, Use of the District Cell Phone, an employee-owned cell phone may 

be used by a District employee to conduct District business as determined by the Superintendent 

or designee.  An annual amount is to be established at the annual organization meeting for this 

cost. 

 

Our current cell phone plans are budgeted at $39.99.  I am, therefore, recommending that the cell 

phone amount remain at $39.99 per month. 

 


